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To My Valued Patients,

I am very excited to introduce to you my colleague Dr. Centrael Evans. He is one of the
best Ophthalmologists and surgeons I have ever been associated with.

He graduated with an M.D. from the Emory University School of Medicine and did his
Ophthalmology residency at SUNY in Buffalo, NY. He is a native Athenian and
graduated from Cedar Shoals High School. He and his beautiful wife Sharyl have 3
children, growing up, just starting out in life. It’s very exciting times for them.

We are so fortunate to have Dr. Evans and his expertise back in Athens. He brings to the
practice exciting new procedures and techniques, with the compassion and caring service
you’ve come to expect. He is the perfect man for the practice. I could not be more
pleased.

Yes, I am retiring from the practice. After 38 years as a physician I am looking forward
to spending more time with our daughter, sons and our 7 grandchildren. My beautiful
wife Barbara and I will be, I anticipate, busier than ever! I have enjoyed every moment
with you my patients, my friends, and I’ll remember all of you fondly.

I fully expect you to continue your eye care here with Dr. Evans, as of January 1, 2020. 1
am leaving you in capable hands. I hope you will miss me, but you will not be
disappointed. The practice will continue on without interruption with Dr. Evans’ expert
care.

If you would like to get to know Dr. Evans before your visit, please visit

www.georgiaeyeclinic.com where you can learn more about him and the transition.

Sincerely,
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Dr.\Victar Crosby
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